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1 May 2024 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Subject: Year 9  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to inform you of an update in pastoral staffing to the Year 

9 cohort. As we move forwards, Year 9 will be supported by a new Head of Year, Miss Trigg. 

The appointment is internal; therefore, Miss Trigg is an established member of staff within the 

school and already has fantastic relationships with our students. 

 

Miss Trigg is very excited to begin her work with the cohort and has already undertaken a 

transition assembly to provide a warm welcome to our students. We are confident that Miss 

Trigg will have a fantastic impact in her new role and will form a great working relationship with 

Mrs Burns as Student Support Officer. I know that this appointment puts a strong pastoral 

team in place for the year group ahead of a crucial two academic years at key stage four.  

 

I also wanted to take a moment to extend my gratitude and warm wishes to Ms. Belsey as she 

embarks on a new journey in a new school. Ms Belsey has had a significant impact with our 

young people, and we wish well for the future.  

 

Contact details for the Year 9 team can be found here: 

 

Head of Year – Katie.Trigg@hartschool.org.uk  

Student Support Officer – Sally.Burns@hartschool.org.uk  

 

I wish all our year 9 students a fantastic summer term and I know they will be in an excellent 

position ahead of Year 10. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Nathan Lewis 

Assistant Principal - Inclusion 
 

mailto:Katie.Trigg@hartschool.org.uk
mailto:Sally.Burns@hartschool.org.uk

